
 

 
 
 
 
HB 2462 – Prohibits allotment cuts to the DOR 
when the Governor must otherwise make across 
the board cuts 
Testimony for Senate Finance and Revenue, Peggy Woolsey 5.13.2013 

 
 
 

HB 2462 - Prohibits the Governor and DAS from reducing the funding allotment for 
Department of Revenue, during a projected revenue deficit. 
 
Clearly this is a no nonsense piece of legislation. 
 
The Department of Revenue is the cash register clerk for the State’s business. 
 

• DOR runs a very tight ship on staffing 
 

• Reduce funding affects revenue producing positions, which reduces revenue 
 

• Increases to funding during past recessions resulted in increased revenues 
 
 This bill helps us avoid shooting ourselves in the foot, during recessions.  
 


